
Re-accreditation of Programmes affiliated to AAU
Baptist College of Theology Benin City received a team from the Nigerian Universities Commission from 19th to
21st January 2025. The visit was to reaccredit her programmes affiliated with AAU, Ekpoma, namely Bachelor of
Arts Religious Studies and Bachelor of Arts Religious Education. It was a period of fruitful interaction with the team.

Annual Ministers’ Conference
D-Day -1
The annual Minister’s Conference of the College begins on Tuesday, 11th to Thursday,13th March 2025. The theme
this year is the Gospel Minister and Spiritual Warfare. It is a theme aimed to equip ministers to face the enemy's
assaults, which cannot be denied in ministry today. The main speaker will be Rev. Dr. Robert Okparanta.

Entrance Examination

The entrance examination for the 2025/2026 academic session will hold in the College premises on 27-28 March
2025. Admission forms are still on sale. For more enquiries, please contact the admission officer on this number
07034622906.

Workshop for Graduating Pastors Wives
The workshop is an annual special  programme organised for wives of graduating student  pastors.  It  is  aimed at
equipping the women in their supportive roles in their husbands’ ministry. Other pastors who desire an orientation to
ministry for their wives can also send them for the programme. This year it will hold from 7-11 April 2025. For more
enquiries, please contact the Director of Academic Affairs on this number 08066490632


